
Baden-Powell Council 

2024 Friends of Scouting Campaign 
 

The Friends of Scouting Campaign is an annual fund drive to reach out to community agencies, businesses 

and families of our scouts to secure support that offsets the costs of Scouting and services provided by the 

Baden Powell Council.   

 

Family Campaign:  each unit is asked to conduct a presentation for the 2024 year, sometime between 

December 1, 2023 and March 30, 2024.  Presentations last less than 10 minutes and are best done at a function 

when most of the parents are present (Courts of Honor, Blue & Golds, Holiday Dinners, annual banquets 

etc.).   We also ask that you choose a Unit FOS Coordinator. This person will serve as the point of contact 

within your unit for your FOS Presentation and receive updates about the Campaign. 

 

Unit              Community           Date of Presentation      

  

Type of Event              Location             Time   

 

Unit FOS Coordinator     Phone      

 

E-mail Address  ______________________________________ 

 

 

Your ongoing support of the Friends of Scouting campaign continues to keep camp costs down, provide 

camperships, partially underwrite the costs of training and activities, and provide a multitude of other 

resources from the Baden-Powell Council. Thank you for helping us continue these services and expand the 

resources we can provide to your unit!    

 

 


